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Discussion Thread 

Response (Pete) 11/26/2008 6:23:32 AM 

Dear Sir, 

Thank you for visiting Remington Country. We apologize for the delay in our response. This is the busiest 

season for us in many years and we are buried under in emails. A computer glitch caused your inquiry to get 

kicked out of the regular lineup of emails thus the delay. 

Sir here is the information you have requested. 

http://www.remington.com/safety/safety_center/safety_modification_program/ 

Thank you, 

Pete 

Customer ( .. ) 11/16/2008 6:06:56 AM 

This feedback is about: 

http://remington.custhelp.com/cgi-bin/remington.cfg/php/enduser/popup_adp.php?p_faqid=333. 

What years of Model 700 need to be considered for bolt replacement? I have a 264 mag 1963-64 it has discharged 

when the bolt was thrown- It has not done it since I replaced the trigger. Is the safety still jeopardized 

because of the bolt? 
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